Dear Pullman Montessori Board,

One of our neighbors on our Neighborhood Next Network brought to our attention that possible closure of our Pullman Montessori School.

Do you mind if I ask why this is happening? A dear friend of mine taught for several years at Montessori schools in Canada, England and Australia. This was 25 years ago at this point and I realize the situation here and how the US schools are structured may be different so I am trying to understand the situation.

I think the Montessori approach is a very positive one for children, learning while doing various activities reflective of day-to-day life. Also, the 100 students possibly impacted along with their families are very important to our Pullman community certainly.

I wish you all the best in whatever course of action you decide to take.

Kind regards,

Pamela